
Careers in the last year at Pakefield High School 

National Careers week 2022  

National careers week, 7-12th 

March 2021 saw careers 

‘take over’ Pakefield. Miss 

Miles created ‘do now’ tasks 

for all lessons which helped 

inform pupils about the 

potential careers and relevant linked information to support 

their future ideas and ambitions. Careers also featured heavily 

during form time, where pupils complete two careers’ surveys 

and learnt about the world of work and further education around them.  

Brilliant Club 2022 

12 year 9 pupils and 2 year 10 

had the opportunity to take 

part in The Scholars 

Programme, run by the 

Brilliant Club. They had the 

opportunity to undertake two 

university trips and work with 

a PhD tutor on a university 

style project; this year’s 

theme was homelessness. All pupils passed and 10 pupils 

achieved a 1st or a 2:1.  

Norwich City Football Programme 

 

Premier League Inspires programme has been working with a small group of students to 
develop social and personal skills. The purpose of the programme is to also showcase 
potential different career paths in Sport, help schools keep pupils present and committed, 
provide opportunities, and improve wellbeing. At the end of the project, students get to visit 
the elite training facilities and match day experience. We are also working as a pilot school 
for ‘The High Performance Podcast’ programme. The podcast is delivered by Jake Humphries 



and Damian Hughes, and they interview some of the biggest names in Sport, Business, 
Performing arts and other high performing individuals.  

Year 7 Team Building Day 

Year 7, in early September 

2022, took part in an 

exceptional team building 

experience day run by East 

Norfolk 6th Form Centre. The 

day consisted of boat building, 

Lego creating and even an 

escape room. These activities 

helped to develop pupils’ sense 

of ‘team’, problem solving and logical thinking; the day was a huge success.  

 

Key Stage 3 Media Masterclass 

November 2022, pupils in 

years 7-9 had the 

opportunity to attend a 

Media masterclass at East 

Norfolk 6th Form Centre, led 

by staff from the college. 

This gave pupils first-hand 

experience of the type of 

resources and software available at the college and a snapshot of what Media pupils study 

post-16.   

 

Forensic Science taster session 

November 2022, pupils in year 9 had the opportunity to take 

part in a ‘live’ crime scene which has been set up by students 

from Lowestoft 6th Form 

College (some of whom 

were ex-pupils of Pakefield 

High). Year 9 had to explore 

a variety of ways of 

collecting evidence to solve the crime scene effectively. 

This gave them a detailed insight into what a forensic 

science course involves and some of the key skills 

needed to undertake the course.  


